
OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHERS  
Minutes of General Meeting February 4th 2015 

  
President - Vivienne Bearder   Past President - Shelley Harynuk   Vice President - Richard Peeke-Vout 

Treasurer-Ed Dunnett  Secretary - Teresa Lange Kings  
Directors:  Education - Libby Lovis   Exhibitions -  Lavonne Gaddy   Program - Lajla Stevenson 

Membership -  Deb Kuzbik    Newsletter - Frieda van der Ree/Dennis Ritchie 
   Data & Equipment -  Jack Harynuk  

Field trips/Assignments- Sally Shivers 

The meeting was held at the QB Civic Centre February 4th 2015. 
Attendance:  approx 45 members and  guests. 
  
7:00pm:  The meeting was called to order by President  Vivienne. 
Lajla introduced our speaker Karen McKinnon who gave an entertaining and inspirational talk on 
photographing children. 

Break:  8:20-8:35  

Membership: Shelley on behalf of Deb-8 guests and 2 new members. 

Vice President: Richard-absent. No report 
    
Treasurer:  Ed-the bank balance is $3725. 

Assignments and Field Trips: Sally-the next field trip is to Cumberland on Saturday February 14th, 
meeting at the Cumberland Cultural Centre at 10 o’clock. Lunch will be at the Kingfisher Resort on the 
19A highway. 
March field trip is to the Robert Held Glass Studio in Parksville on Saturday March 14th 
Assignments:    February-Macro/Close Up    March-All that Glistens 

Secretary: Teresa-no report 

Exhibits: Levonne passed along Corinne’s congratulations on our show at TOSH. Three sales were made. 
Bread and Honey Cafe has an ongoing exhibit with 3 club members.  
March 1st to 31st Exhibit at the Quality Bayside Inn in conjunction with the Brant Festival. 
July-an exhibit at the Quality Bayside Inn. 
August has 2 exhibits-one at the Mac and another at the Quality Bayside Inn. More details on the MAC 
show will be distributed later. 

Education: Libby-absent. No report. 

Programs: Lajla-Ernst Vegt will speak in March.  



Newsletter:  Frieda-absent. No report 

Data and Equipment:  Jack-the results from the Lions Gate competion are out. The results will be on the 
website. OPC placed near the middle of the pack doing better than previous years. 
Jack and Richard are going to speak to the Nanaimo club. 

Past President: Shelley-no report. 

New Business: Viviennereminded members that the AGM is in May and asked them to consider joining 
the management team. 
Randy Hall has agreed to speak at an upcoming meeting and Vivienne asked if anyone had suggestions 
for a topic. 

Results for Assignment        Frost  

 B/W     
               3rd Jack Harynuk/Ken Meisner tie   
   2nd Inge McDonald   
   1st CliffordAnderson   

 Colour     
   3rd Inge McDonald   
   2nd Ken Meisner   
   1st Clifford Anderson   

 Digital Art 
   3rd        Teresa Lange Kings    
   2nd Jack Harynuk   
   1st Inge McDonald/Ken Meisner tie 

Assignment Slide Show: Frost   

Field Trip Slideshow to Paramount Orchids:   

  
Thanks to Jack and Richard for putting together these  presentations. 

The meeting adjourned at  9:00 

Minutes prepared by Secretary Teresa Lange Kings 

       


